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BLM Plans More Burning Near Laurel 
 

Crews from the Bureau of Land Management Billings Field Office plan to 

conduct a 20-acre prescribed burn in the Sundance Lodge recreation area near Laurel on 

Friday, May 12, so smoke may be visible in the area.   

 For more information, contact the Billings Field Office at 896-5013. 
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